
FOI293 Response 

 

Request 

To whom it may concern, 

I am contacting you on behalf of our head of psychological therapies in BDCFT. 
 
 We are requesting information outlined in the attached form, about the size of your senior 
clinical leadership workforce, as we are eager to understand the relationship between this 
and the quality/effectiveness of your services as evaluated by the CQC.  
 
Please be assured we have endeavoured to strip back this request to the bear minimum of 
what we need as very conscious of the demand on all NHS services at this time. Thank you 
for your help.  
 

Response  

Please see completed spreadsheet and note the following, 

• The data provided is accurate to 11th February 2021. 

• The figures for Adult and Older Adult populations are representative of the 

Birmingham and Solihull area. 

• The figures for Children & Young People is representative of the Solihull area.  

 

 


